
HB 172 -- Student Enrollment Hearings

Sponsor:  Yates

Currently, a school superintendent may convene a hearing within
five working days of a request to register a student if there is
a reason to believe the admission of the student would create an
immediate danger.  This bill extends the time to 15 working days.


